
PRIVATE & CONFIDENTIAL

Tel: (0232) 322284

14th February, 1992.

Dear Dr. Alderdice,

With best wishes in. the meantime.

Yours sincerely,

Those concerned are most grateful to you for so readily agreeing to this meeting, 
which we expect to last about 45 minutes and which, we hope, will be of help to us and 
our whole community.

This is to confirm my recent telephone conversation about the meeting at 
Malone Presbyterian Church Hall on Friday, 28 February at 3.00 p.m.

Malone Church is situated on the Lisburn Road, Belfast at the comer of 
Balmoral Avenue (near the King's Hall) and there is plenty of room to park at the 
Church Hall, which is next door to the Church itself (city side).

Dr.John Alderdice, 
55 Knock Road, 
BELFAST, BT5 6LB

(REV.) SAMUEL HUTCHINSON.
Joint Secretary.

c/o Church House, 
BELFAST, BT1 6DW


